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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
I’d like to thank all of our families for staying with us through these difficult 
times.  I realize the circumstances have put all of you in difficult positions and 
have forced some monumental decisions.  Please trust me when I say we are 
doing our best to provide your children the very best under the conditions we 
are put in. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District; together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


